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Temporary road closure for water main repair 
 
(Kahnawà:ke – 24, Enniskó:wa/ March 2015) The Public Works Department of the 
Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke will be closing a portion of Rice Road between the Old 
Malone Highway and North Creek Road (see map below) for repairs to the water main, 
tomorrow morning, Wednesday, March 25th beginning at 7am. 
 

 
 
Water service to two local residences will be temporarily shut off while the work is in 
progress. Those residents will be notified in person. The road is expected to be re-
opened the same day once the work is completed.  
 
If further information is required please call Martin Morris at the Town Garage at 450-
632-5825. 

 
 
SUGGESTED INSTRUCTIONS FOR MEDIA 
Please mention at your discretion until Wednesday, March 25th at 3pm.  
For further information on this release contact Gene Diabo at 450-632-7500, ext. 2254 
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